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Message in a Vase with David Komeiji

Demonstration
Presented by JICC, Embassy of Japan

In celebration of our current exhibition (Blossoming Flowers in Japanese Art and
Poetry), the Japan Information & Culture Center is proud to welcome Master

UL David Komeiji, of the Saga Goryu (i #3#) School, for a demostration talk on
™ ikebana.
Jicc

This year's spring exhibition explores the expressions of flowers in art and poetry
by masters and student artists alike. This collaboration brings to life the spirit of
ichigo-ichie, or "a once-in-alifetime meeting." This four-character idiom
encourages us to cherish each fleeting moment and encounter, just as we cherish
flowering blossoms before they fade. While surrounded by art and poetry that
demonstrates how flowers resonate within us all.

Ikebana (% 7E; rough translation "giving life to flowers") is a Japanese art of
flower arrangement with a long history. There are numerous schools of ikebana,
each with their own ideals and expressions. This event will focus on the Saga
Goryu School of Ikebana. In the Saga Goryu school, the aim is to add visual and
spiritual pleasure to daily life. To achieve this, the school teaches the techniques
of floral decoration as well as the skills to recognize the sophisticated beauty of
flowers and their artistic value.

“Message in a Vase" will walk us through how flower arrangements can be tools
for communication. Komeiji will delve into the multi-layered nature and nuances
of Japanese culture and language in conjunction with the Saga Goryu school.
This presentation will encourage us to consider philosophical ideals of focus,
awareness, universal connectivity, and our roles in creating a peace-focused
world.

Join us for this “once-in-a-lifetime meeting” to explore the concepts and
meanings that can be communicated through ikebana.

David Komeiji

David Shunkd Komeiji (7 33 & %) is the current leader of the Ikebana Saga
#| Goryu-North America Branch. He has achieved the current status of Soumokudai
(¥ 51%) and is the the highest ranking practitioner in the U.S.

This event is free and open to the public, but registration through Eventbrite is required. Doors
open at 6:00PM. The program begins at 6:30PM. No admittance after 6:30PM or once seating
is full. Please wear a mask to wear inside of the JICC's auditorium. For our full COVID-19
policies, please click here.

Registered guests be seated on a first come, first served basis. Please note that seating is
limited and in accordance with COVID guidelines the JICC is currently allowing only half-
capacity in the auditorium. Registration does not guarantee a seat. Walk-ins will not be
accepted.

To modify your registration, please email jicc@ws.mofa.go.jp. Your registration is not
transferable.

PHOTO & VIDEO POLICY

The Japan Information & Culture Center (JICC), Embassy of Japan reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by JICC, without the expressed




written permission of those Included within the photograph/video. JIUG may use the photograph/video in publications or other media material produced, used or contracted by
JICC including but not limited to: brochures, invitations, newspapers, magazines, television, social media, websites, etc. To ensure the privacy of individuals and children, images
will not be identified using full names or personal identifying information without written approval from the photographed subject, parent or legal guardian. A person attending a
JICC event who does not wish to have their image recorded for distribution should make their wishes known to the photographer/videographer, and/or the event organizers
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